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What a super day for Viv and Sue’s Saunter & BBQ in August. We had good 

weather, a scenic route, a coffee stop at the re-furbished Lord Stones café, 

lunch at the Ship Inn at Saltburn and Suggets ice cream at Great Ayton on the 

return route. Smashing. Needless to say, the good times continued at the BBQ. 

Thanks Viv and Sue for your hospitality. 

Dennis Marwood, Tony Bailey, John Robinson and myself were at Sutton Bank 

Gliding Club for the North East section’s Topcliffe Run. Again, we enjoyed fine 

weather along familiar lanes to the lunch stop the Feversham Arms pub at 

Church Houses before returning to Sutton Bank top. Results are in the website 

link with only John picking up an award- best vintage. Congratulations to the 

organisers for a stress-free event and to John of course. 

The Downholme trial, held on 19th August, was won by John Pattinson from G. 

Powell and Steve Ainslie. Full results are in the trials link. 

September events are in the section calendar with the Beamish Trophy Trial, 

on 16th, being the can’t-miss event. Contact Tom Norman if you’re available to 

marshall for a most rewarding experience. 

The Baydale run will be organised by Bobby Robinson on 23rd with regs. still 

awaited. 

There are not many major runs left to enjoy this year so enter whichever ones 

you can make.  

Regards   

Tom  Reed   


